
Invitation email for participants of the Speaking About Science Workshop:

Dear Fellows,

Please take a moment to fill out the survey link below for the Speaking About Science 

Workshop and let us know your thoughts on the session you attended.  This information will be 

beneficial for our office and future workshops alike.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HFQSR7T

Should you have any questions on concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Annalisa Gnoleba

at Annalisa.gnoleba@nih.gov or 240-276-7146.

Kind regards,

The Cancer Prevention Fellowship Program Leadership
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